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I support this bill because regardless of how honest  

and fair our county Clerks try to be there are people that are not legal citizens voting 

in our elections.  Oregon has admitted this and therefore know it is indeed an issue.   

 

I am not one of the people that think there is this crazy number of illegal voters in 

Oregon.  I am not unrealistic. But facts are facts. And simply put. Our elections 

should be as secure as anything else in our county or more so.  

 

Our vote is our voice. Our voice is our power as a constituent within our 

Constitutional Republic.  The backbone of our Nation! 

 

Our elections need to be as honest, fair and secure as we can make them. Doing so 

is the only way to ensure that Americans and Oregonians trust our system of 

government.   

 

Help re affirm the trust in our elections and please support this Senate Bill.  

 

Vote Yes on Senate Bill 210 and send a message to law abiding Oregonians that 

thier voice matters!! 

  


